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                                                Thursday 7th March 2019     Week 6/ 10  Issue 4 
    Dates to Remember 

Term     1

  
March 2018 
Mar.11  Labour day Holiday 
Mar 12 School Council Meeting 3:40pm  
Mar. 28  Werribee Zoo excursion 
Apr 5 Last Day of Term 1. Early dismissal 1:30pm 
 

Pupil of the Week   
 

   Blake Adam 
 
 
 
 
For completing over 50% of the grade 5 Mathletics tasks in four weeks 

 and topping the school in Number and Algebra. 
 
 
 

 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 
 
School Council election 
Congratulations to Kaylene and Charmaine on their election as members of the Lake Charm Primary School 
Council. Kaylene and Charmaine have two year appointments.  
Werribee Zoo 
On Thursday 28th March we will be joining Ultima Primary and Leitchville Primary for a bus trip to the 
Werribee Zoo. We will need to arrive at Leitchville by 8am. Where we will board the bus. The students 
have commenced research studies on Africa, and each student will be selecting an African animal to 
research and present as a project.  
 
Cleaning Roster 
We have commenced our Cleaning Roster. Thank you to Katrina for organising this.  If anybody is unable to 
complete their duty week please contact Mr.M.  
School Council 
On Tuesday we have our Annual General School Council Meeting, where the executive are elected. 
Thanks Mark 
Thanks Mark Cuthbert for the food donations. Much appreciated!  

Educating today’s Minds for Tomorrow’s Challenges 
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Swimming 
Our swimming program culminated in an enjoyable and worthwhile Water Safety Day in the Kerang Pool.  
The Murrabit and Lake Charm students rotated around eight water safety activities, and the afternoon 
culminated with a free swim and waterslide rides for the more adventurous.  
 

What’s Happening in the Classroom 
 
The students have been very busy in the kitchen 
this month, preparing delicious zucchini 
fritters and pancakes.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The Junior room is doing a mini theme on Summer, so in art and 
writing we have produced some SUMMER themed work. The Junior 
room have each written a story using a summer picture as the 
prompt. They wrote, edited then typed their story and are now 
illustrating it. 
 
   



Last Wednesday, the Senior students did some writing for Miss Noonan about Summer. 
By Blake                                                   By Milla                                              By Erin 

 
By Freya                                                                  By Ryan 

 
 
JUNIOR ROOM: Shrove Tuesday gave us an excuse to 
make yummy pikelets. We began the day by researching 
online the reason behind this day, then finding a recipe 
to  
follow before finally making the pikelets before recess. 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
ZOOPER DOOPERS for sale @50c every lunchtime. Miss Noonan and Mr. Millard are donating the Zooper 
Doopers and the funds we raise will go towards those less fortunate than ourselves. We purchased a 
sleeping tent for a homeless person and received a thankyou note and a certificate from the three people 
who run the foundation. This semester we are collecting new and used books for “Books4kids” in PNG. I 
hope to have the poster and more information soon.  It is a wonderful privilege to be able to help others.  
 
 



Community Connections  
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